
 

 

 

 

 

 

   Butterfly Branch Pedestrian Bridge Project 

Cancellation of Bid  
 

1/18/2017  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN NOTICE THAT the City of 

Spartanburg is cancelling all bids associated with the Butterfly 

Branch Pedestrian Bridge Project.   

 

Reasoning: Bids were over engineer’s’ estimates.  
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